
 

 

Ogeechee Technical College is pleased to offer students, who are eligible for financial aid, the opportunity to 

go directly to the bookstore to purchase their books using their financial aid award. These purchases can be 

made during the first two weeks of each semester.  

If you decide you do not want to participate in this program, complete the section below and submit to the 

Business Office before the first day of the semester. If you decide not to participate, the financial aid balance 

will be refunded to you by the Business Office in accordance with the regular refund schedule.  

 

Check below:  

__________ I do not want a portion of my financial aid to go to the bookstore for book purchases. 

 

Select each semester you do not want to participate: 

 ☐ Summer 2021  

☐ Fall 2021 

☐ Spring 2022 

 

________________________________________________   __________________________ 

NAME (PRINT)         STUDENT ID # 

 

________________________________________________   ___________________________ 

SIGNATURE         DATE  

 

 

Ogeechee Technical College Business Office 

2021-2022 REQUEST TO OPT OUT  
OF BOOKSTORE PROGRAM 


